February 9, 2015
Mr. Shawn Smith
City Attorney

3122 Flagler Ave
Key West FL, 33040

Dear Mr. Smith,

The Key West Firefighters would like for you to accept this as a formal letter of ratification to the
LOU. The members of the Key West Firefighters fully understand and have come to an
agreement to accept the addition of the LOU to the current contract and the new job description
for the Rescue LT. position on January 157, 2015.

Sincerely Yours,
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Union President
Key West Firefighter Local 1424

2O Box 946« Koy West, Florda 33041




